Dear Prema Nanda,

Thanks for nominating your organization to join GlobalGiving! We would like to invite SAMPARK TRUST to submit application paperwork and move on to the next step in GlobalGiving's application process. 

The next challenge will be hosted in September 2013. While the deadline to submit application is July 22, 2013, we encourage you to submit the paperwork as soon as you can, so you can start writing up the project and be ready to fundraise in a timely and convenient manner. Please click here to begin your application:

https://www.globalgiving.org/dy/v2/pe/due-diligence-edit/edit-welcome.html?dueDiligence.id=11022 

You can return to your application at any time by logging in here and clicking on the name of your organization: 

http://www.globalgiving.org/non-profits/ 

Organizations interested in joining GlobalGiving must participate in an Open Challenge. During the Challenge, you will have 4-5 weeks to raise $5,000 from 40 donors. if SAMPARK TRUST meets these goals, then you will be invited to remain on GlobalGiving. Learn more about the Open Challenge. 
We must receive your application by July 22, 2013 11:59 PM EDT (What time is this where I live?) for SAMPARK TRUST to be eligible for the September Open Challenge. 
You can see the results of our most recent Challenge here: www.globalgiving.org/global-open-challenge/.

If you have any questions about the status of your application, please contact us.

Best wishes,
Manmeet and the GlobalGiving team

